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HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Dear parents 

Well, we have had a wonderful week, that has been full of Christmas magic. Everyone enjoyed 

their Christmas lunch. Then amazingly we had a visit from Santa and his Chief Elf. Thank you 

to Friends of School for their help with this. The children’s faces were a picture. They had 

chance to tell Santa that they had been good this year and of course we all agree, I hope you 

do too. I know they are all looking forward to their Christmas at home, a very special time for 

you all.  

We also had an excellent dance session on Monday with the PE specialist teacher from Burton 

Borough, she brought some students with her, and they led the children in their dance activities. 

It gave our children chance to see how dance is performed close up and gave them opportunity 

to try out their dancing skills and learn new ones. Keep on dancing! 

A huge thank you to all our staff this term. They are as always committed to providing our 

children with the best learning experience that they can offer and whichever role they are in 

they always give of their time and effort. I always feel we have such a super team of people 

involved in our children’s development and that includes parents and Governors as well. So 

hopefully everyone will have a well-earned rest and a peaceful and happy Christmas.  

Please can I also express our thanks on behalf of staff for all the lovely cards and gifts that 

have come into school this week for staff and children they are all much appreciated.  

A special welcome to our new reception child who has joined our Church Aston family this 

week. 

I look forward to seeing everyone back on January 8
th
, 2024. 

Merry Christmas and best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

The online admissions application process 
is now available at www.telford.gov.uk/
admissions.   

The following deadlines apply this year: 

· Applying for Reception Year school places 
to start in September 2024 (starting 
school for the first time) - closing date 15 
January 2024 

· Applying for Infant to Junior school (Year 
2 into Year 3) places to start in September 
2024 (current Year 2 pupils) - closing 
date 15 January 2024  

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care 
Plan the closing date is 31st October 2023 
for all applications.  

8th January 2024—First Day 
of Spring Term 

 

10th January 2024—First 
Swimming Session C2 

 

THIS WEEKS WINNING 

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Congratulations 

on receiving a 

Blue Peter badge 

for your poem.  

http://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions


 

 

Class 1 

Class 2 

Rewarded for being a joy to teach and for 

being so hard working. 

Rewarded for helping our new child 

settle well into school. 



BRONZE 

SILVER 

GOLD 

PLATINUM 


